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OUTCOME:  5 - Primary Health Care 

 

Topic: National Maternity Services Plan 

 

Type of Question: Hansard Page 054, 25 February 2015 

 

Senator: Waters, Larissa 

 

Question:  

 

Can you tell me what the plans are for the evaluation of that plan?   

 

Answer: 

 

The Maternity Services Inter-Jurisdictional Committee (MSIJC) will be providing a proposal 

to the Community Care and Population Health Principal Committee (CCPHP) regarding the 

evaluation of the Plan and continuation of the MSIJC.  It is anticipated that if the proposal is 

endorsed at the CCPHP meeting in May, it will be included as an agenda item for 

consideration by the Australian Health Ministers’ Advisory Council.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


